Reception summer term newsletter

This half term we are learning about superheroes.

In Literacy we will be continuing with our phonics sessions, weekly guided reading and individual reading. We will be creating our own superhero stories, solving word problems, writing comic strips and learning about speech bubbles and exclamation marks. We will be developing our speaking skills by putting on a class assembly for our parents.



In Maths we will be looking at volume by making power potions. We will be solving superhero maths problems involving measuring, time, shape, ordering, addition and subtraction.





We will also be designing and making life-size superhero pictures, superhero vehicles, hideouts and costumes. We will be creating a healthy menu for a superhero party. We will be getting fit in the superhero gym as well as practising for Sport's day.